Dear Students,  
 
The “Academic Bank of Credits” (ABC) ID registration on the LMS portal is extended till 6th January 2023 Mid Night.

Please follow the guidelines and process from the previous notices uploaded on the website.

Those students who have not linked their Aadhar card with Mobile No. should do it as soon as possible. Then only they will be able to generate ABC ID.

Those who have already done the registration should ignore the message.

Thank you!    
Support Team BV(DU), CDOE  

